PRESS NOTE

The Committee constituted by the Supreme Court of India
in Writ Petition (Civil) No.295 of 2012 on road safety would
welcome suggestions on improving road safety and changes, if
any required, in the prevailing laws, The submissions to the
Committee could be addressed to the Secretary, Committee on
Road Safety at Room No. 222-A, Vigyan Bhavan Annexe,
Maulana Azad Road, New Delhi-110011. The email address of
the Committee is roadsafetysc@gmail.com.




